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 14 October 2022 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Pupil Premium & Parents Evening  

 
You may be aware that schools receive Pupil Premium funding for children who at some point during their 7 
years at primary school, have been eligible for free school meals. During the Tuesday Parents Evening we 
will have a ‘Pupil Premium Information Point’ in the small hall. 
 
We currently use the additional funding to support children through high quality class based teaching, 
targeted academic support such as small groups and 1:1 interventions and wider strategies such as social, 
emotional, behavioral support. At Thorpe we share our Pupil Premium Strategy on our website and a 
detailed breakdown can be found showing how we spend this extra allocated funding and the impact.   
More information about Pupil Premium funding can be found on the GOV.UK website: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pupil-premium-information-for-schools-and-alternative-provision-settings 
 
If you have any concerns about your child’s progress or questions please do not hesitate to speak to the class 
teacher. However if you have questions or suggestions about Pupil Premium Funding or think that your child 
may be eligible for Pupil Premium Funding please come and see us at the Pupil Premium Information Point. 
If you need a separate appointment we can arrange that also. 
 
We greatly value your ideas and we would love to see you on Tuesday 18th October in the small hall. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs P Jeremaes   &  Mrs N Oxer 

 

 
Pupil Premium Leaders 
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